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Kim Skipper

From: Judy Andree <jagster42@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2020 12:30 PM
To: Sen. Joshua Revak
Subject: Support for SJR 18 from the League of Women Voters of Alaska

League of Women Voters of Alaska 
 
 
LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS OF ALASKA 
P.O. Box 101345, Anchorage, AK 99510 
 
Dear Senator Revak: 
 
As President of the League of Women Voters of Alaska, I wish to thank you on behalf of all our members for 
your Resolution SJR 18 honoring the 100th anniversary of the 19th Amendment.  The League of Women 
Voters was born in 1920 of the suffrage movement and many of its first members were suffragettes who had 
marched and advocated for the passage of the 19th Amendment.  The League was formed to assist women in 
the voting process and to educate women on the issues facing the nation. The success of a democracy rests 
on engaged and informed citizens, and the League of Women Voters has worked for 100 years to support that 
success. 
 
As we celebrate the 100th anniversary of the 19th Amendment, we remember the importance of all eligible 
citizens having access to the voting booth.  The League will continue to work to strengthen the voting rights of 
all eligible citizens and to educate those citizens on the public policy issues before them. 
 
Thank you again for your support of this important Amendment which 100 years ago addressed the voting 
rights of approximately half the citizenry.   Our democracy is stronger as a result. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Judy Andree, President 
League of Women Voters of Alaska 
 
 


